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IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  
 Consideration of Request from Tupelo High School Athletic Department to add 

Archery Team at THS 

 
 Danny Porter 
 Athletic Director 
  

 

Athletic Director Danny Porter will present information and request approval to add an 
Archery Team at Tupelo High School.   
 
An interest has been shown by our student body and we have two THS employees 
(Cary Simmons and Tim Wigginton) who have volunteered their time to coach the team 
this year.  Both employees will be taking an 8 hour course to become certified in 
coaching archery.  Practice beings in February with matches beginning in March.   
 
At this time the athletic department has the funds ($2,600.00) to purchase the start-up 
equipment.  If the Board approves, we are requesting a supplement of $500.00 for 
each coach and $800.00 for supplies for next year.   
 
  Danny Porter 

 
 
 
 
 

         ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Prather (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 

 
 PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

  

Action 


